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LANE CLOSURE ON MINES ROAD AT MILE MARKER 6.50 
 
 

UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Please be advised that, effective January 3, 
2024, the eastbound lane on Mines Road at Mile Marker 6.50 has been closed as a 
precautionary measure due to the distressed pavement condition at this location. 

A one-lane, two-way traffic control system has been implemented. Traffic control 
measures will remain in effect until further evaluation confirms that the closed lane may be 
reopened. Motorists traveling through this area are urged to exercise caution and strictly 
adhere to all traffic control directives.  

It is recommended that non-local traffic avoid this area. 

For further information, updates, or inquiries, visit www.acpwa.org, email 
info@acpwa.org, or call the Public Works Agency at (510) 670-5480. 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
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